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19th February 2018
Dear Parents / Carers,
Year 4 – Maya Drumming Workshop and Performance – Thursday 15th  March 2018
As part of our learning journey ‘Mysterious Maya’, we are holding an enrichment workshop on Amazonian drumming for the Year 4 children on Thursday, 15th March. This will be a very ‘hands on’ workshop where children will discover music from around the world and have the opportunity to learn international drumming techniques.

The workshop is being run by an experienced, professional musician and you are invited to contribute £4 to cover the cost.  Payment for the workshops can be paid on-line and the contribution is voluntary.  However, I must advise you that as the school has extremely limited discretionary funds available, the workshop will not take place unless all parents who are able to, contribute.  If you are unable to contribute, you are invited to contact Mr. Newbold in confidence (indicating this on the slip below) so that arrangements can be made to cover the cost of your child’s participation.
Most excitingly, the day will finish with the children sharing their learning in a live musical performance, which you are invited to attend.  This will be at 2.30 pm in the main hall and should last approximately 20 minutes. 

Please contact your child’s teacher if you have any questions.  We hope to see you for our performance!

Yours sincerely,
Mr. Blanchard, Mrs. Hollingdale and Mrs Beattie. 
Please note that legally we are not allowed to charge for trips and visits that take place during school hours and therefore ask for voluntary contributions to cover these costs. The amount you are asked to contribute is solely and only ever to pay for your own child’s place. If there is any shortfall, then our school makes this up from our limited resources. We do this for virtually every trip/visit, to varying degrees, subsidizing the cost from school funds. Should we receive insufficient contributions in time to make the visit viable, we would regrettably have to cancel it.

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Please return to the School Office by 

Year 4 – Drumming Workshop – Thursday, 15th March 2018
I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………….……   Class …………………... to participate in the Drumming Workshop.
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I am willing to make a voluntary contribution and enclose £4 towards the cost of the workshops (cheques payable to Southway School).

[image: image3.png]Guio




I have made a payment on-line.
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I am unable to contribute and will be contacting Mr. Newbold.
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I will be able to attend the musical performance at 2.20 pm and require …………..seats.
Signed ………………………………………………...  (Parent/Carer)   Date ………………………….. 



























Learning and achieving together    
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